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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
25.6.24 Reception Teddy Bears Picnic
25.6.24 New intake for Nursery and Reception
meeting 4pm
26.6.24 Year 5/6 production 6pm
27.6.24 Year 5/6 production 1.30pm
TICKETS NOW ON SALE £1
1.7.24 Nursery/ Reception Open Evening 4pm
1.7.24 Year 6 residential to Patterdale (3 days)
8.7.24 OLYMPIC WEEK - VIVE LA FRANCE
15.7.24 Year 6 trip to Liverpool
17.7.24 Come Dine With Me - Yr 6 and parents
12pm/ 12.30pm
19.7.24 Year 6 Leaver’s assembly 9.30am
19.7.24 Break up for summer 3pm
Year 6 break up at 3.15pm
1.9.24 INSET DAY - SCHOOL IS CLOSED
2.9.24 SCHOOL opens for Autumn term

  

Reception - Carter & Aleksandar 
Year 1 -   Rosie & Archie 
Year 2 -   Timmy & all of 2SJ
Year 3 -  Kyle & Amelia
Year 4 - Chloe & Daisy  
Year 5 - Alfie & Jimena
Year 6-  Riley & Jayden
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This week’s classes to win best
attendance are 1HH/RC and 4DC    

It is with a heavy heart that I write to tell you
that after a difficult decision, Mrs K
(Kyriacou) has decided to retire from her role
at Woodland. During her time at our school
Mrs K has touched many hearts of children
and parents. Her time in the Place 2 Be,
where outstanding nurture was offered to our
families, will be her legacy. She formed
strong relationships with whoever she met,
always wanting the best for the children. She
will be greatly missed by every member of the
school community but we wish her all the
best as she moves onto a new chapter in her
life with her grandchildren and family.  

Do You See Me?
This was the theme of Learning
Disability Week and what a privelage it
was to witness how Young Voices Choir
and Raised Voices Choir, encaptualted  
this. The collaboration of both choirs is
something very special and unique to
Woodland. As the choirs sang,
“Something Inside So Strong,” there was
not a dry eye in Lathom’s arts theatre.
Claire Cooper, our Chair of Governors
summed up the afternoon by stating,
“We live in a wonderful town and our
young people are it’s greatest
ambassadors and I am very proud to
be a small part of both Woodland and
Lathom.”

CONGRATSCONGRATS
to all our young athletes who
came 2nd at Robin Park on
Tuesday. We are very proud!


